
Information from Russ Esses regarding alternate access when Wishkah Road is flooded:

The Wishkah Road floods at five separate areas. Some areas have alternative routes and some do not.

The proposed project site is located at MP 2.2 to MP 2.7. There are approximately 20 homes that access
Wishkah Road at this location. These homes have no alternative route when the Wishkah Road is closed
at this location.

There are approximately 20 homes that access Wishkah Road between MP 2.7 and MP 3.6. These
homes have no public alternative route available when the Wishkah Road floods at MP 3.6. There is a
private gated logging road that connects this area with Aberdeen’s public road system. The road is
approximately 4 miles long and is not open to the public.

There are approximately 20 homes that access Wishkah Road between MP 3.6 and MP 5.3. These
homes have no alternative route when the Wishkah Road floods at MP 5.3.

There are approximately 4 homes that access Wishkah Road between MP 5.3 and MP 5.9. These homes
have no public alternative route available when the Wishkah Road floods at MP 5.9. There is a private
gated logging road that connects this area with Aberdeen’s public road system. The road is
approximately 7 miles long and is not open to the public.

There are approximately 60 homes that access Wishkah Road between MP 5.9 and MP 7.5. These
homes have no alternative route when the Wiskhah Road floods at MP 7.5. This is a rare event.

There are approximately 100 homes and a school that access the Wishkah Road between MP 7.5 and
MP 21. There are three public alternative routes available for this area. These alternative routes add 15
– 20 minutes travel time. Thanks Russ


